


MAYOR FRANKLIN: Well, first we got to reconvene into open 

session from closed session and we have an announcement from 

City Attorney Quinn Barrow. 

CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: Thank you, Mayor. As previously announced 

the City Council went into closed session this afternoon to 

discuss the piece of existing litigation identified on the 

agenda. There was no reportable action taken. 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Okay, so we're going to adjourn from closed 

session and welcome to the City Council regular meeting for June 

4th, 2025.  


